
Timboon June 13th 6:00pm          

Assembly of Word and 

Communion 

June 21 th  Mass 

10:45a.m. 

June 27th 6:00 pm      

Assembly of Word and 

Communion      

Leaders A Vogels P Martin  C Marr C Martin 

Welcome L Tregea G Delaney B Maslin 

Statue M Turner B Maloney T & E O’Connor 

Reader J McKenzie C Martin M van Nieuwkerk 

P.O.F. P Nicholson J Dwyer M Leske 

Gifts  P Haugh, A Currell  

M of C  R McMeel A McMeel, E Roberts A Vogels 

1st Reading Job 38:1,8-11 Job 38: 1, 8-11 Wis 1:13-15, 2:23-24 

2nd Reading 2Cor 5:14-17 2 Cor 5: 14-17 2 Cor 8:7, 9, 13-15 

Gospel Mk 4:35-41 Mk 4: 35-41 Mk 5:21-43 

Church   Cleaning     K Currell, K Delaney K Currell, K Delaney K Currell K Delaney 

Bulletin Roster A & D Denny  A & D Denny  A & D Denny 

St  Joseph’s  Parish Timboon  

31 Hamilton St, PO Box 62, Timboon 3268  

Ph:  5598 3193  Mobile: 0439 145 805  Fax: 5598 3681  

St. Andrew’s Simpson 

E-mail: timboon@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Supervising Priest: Fr. Lawrie O’Toole     

Visiting Priest: Fr Dan Arundell   

The Parish of Timboon  is a Parish with a 

Supervised Community Leadership. 

The Parish Leadership Team coordinates  

parish life and lay pastoral ministry  

supported by the Supervising Priest  and  the Visiting Priest.  

Parish Leadership Team: 

Moderator: Jean McMeel 

Members: Marlene  van Nieuwkerk, Katrina Currell,               

Gerard Vogels, Charles Martin and Pat Nicholson. 

Parish Secretary: George Swierczek                

Our sick: Bailey Delaney, Kade Ryan, Colleen Lewis, Ann Dodd, Pat Gaut  

Recent Deaths: Fr Barry Stickland 

June Anniversaries: Tony Tregea, Kevin Hession, Glad Scanlon, Pat Dundon, 

Monica Fanning, Brian Maslin, Brian Freeman and Jan (John) Vogels. 

Mass and Assembly of Word and Communion at St Andrew’s Simpson 9:00 a.m. Sundays.  

St. Peter’s Daylesford will be celebrating its 150th anniversary with Mass on Sunday June 14 

at 10:30 a.m., Bishop Paul will be presiding. Lunch will follow at St. Michaels school, Smith St., 

Daylesford. Further info: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Asylum Seeker and Refugee Forum: Sunday June 14th, 12:30p.m. to 4:00p.m. at ‘The 
Pavilion’, St. Patrick’s College, Ballarat. Keynote speakers are Daniel Webb– Director of Legal 
Advocacy, Human Rights Law Centre and Brigid Arthur csb, The Brigidine Asylum Seekers 
Project (BASP)  

 
Refugee Week 2015  Sunday 14th to Saturday 20th June.  

Sacramental Program  

The following children will make their First Reconciliation at 7:30 p.m., 

Friday 26th June: Louis Duynhoven, Seamus Fitzpatrick, Rebecca Foster, 

Bailey Foster, Brodie Foster, Jasmine Foote, Jasper Makin, Daniel Ryan, 

Jenna Smith, Emerson White, Jayden Gass  Please remember them in your 

prayers as they complete their preparation. 

Reconciliation practice: Sunday 21st June after 10:45 a.m. Mass at 

Timboon 

Victims of Sexual Abuse 

Some small cards with appropriate information and contact numbers are available in the 

foyers of the churches. 

2015 eConference—Religion: Catalyst for Violence or Peace?                                           

This event will be held in the Timboon presbytery on Tuesday  June 23rd ,10am to 2:30pm. All 

welcome.  If you are coming please register your interest for seating purposes. 

Launch of the New Diocesan Website. Visit www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and check it out. 

Parish Leadership Team meeting 7:30 p.m., Tuesday 16th June. 

Finance Committee meeting 6:00 p.m., Tuesday 23rd June. 

Grandparents Kit - Resource 

The Bishops Commission for Pastoral Life has developed a “Grandparents’ Kit”, which could 

be used for a parish event honouring grandparents on the Feast of Sts Joachim and Anne 

(July 26) or as a resource for schools to mark ‘Grandparents Days’ which are becoming 

increasingly popular.  Flyers available in the church foyers. 

Looking Forward in 2015: The Looking Forward process is continuing in 2015 and details 

have just been announced.  The new Looking Forward Gatherings will be workshop-style and 

members of Parish Pastoral Councils and Leadership teams are particularly invited.  There 

are full details about the Looking Forward process on the new diocesan website. 
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